
21 Awerher 1973 

Owen V. '-iashburn, 
')irector, 17nvironmental services, 
cepartrent of Fisheries and r_nvironrent, 
oon 519, Centennial guilding, 

rredericton, !1.g. 

Opar  Mr. 1,7ashburn: 

Enclosed as requested is a copy of our recent brief in response 
to the Ontario ninistry of the liavironvent:s 'Creen raper on 
mlyironmental  Assessment". 

Your comments at the  last session of the conference in Cinnipeg 
were certainly appropriate, and I regret not havInr had a change 
to discuss environmental assessrent with you further at that 
tire. 

lease  write if you should wish any inforration further to our brief. 
l'erhaps we shall have an opportunity to discuss it personally At 
a future conference. 

Yours very truly, 

CAIADIAN EWIRONMENTAL LAW ASSOCIATION 

John E. Lou 
isiviromental Impact Group 

Jr.Ideb 

HI(J. 
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